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Reference:   FOI.529.19 

Subject:    Recent Specialist Cancer Service Counsellor role 
Date of Request: 8 April 2019 
 

Requested 
 
I would like to know how many people applied for the job and I am therefore formally requesting 
that information under The Freedom of Information Act (2000). 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) can confirm that five applications were received for the 
vacancy 100-ACS068-0319, Specialist Cancer Service Counsellor. 
 
 

 


